
Saturday 13th June, 2020.

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you to everyone who attended the live information broadcast yesterday.  It was fantastic to receive 

so many mature and considered question from our pupils and also to be able to address queries raised by 

parents.  Thank you also to those parents who have provided feedback about the session and I’m pleased 
that you found it useful.  We’ll conduct another next Friday ahead of the second phase of return that 
commences from the 22nd of June, as this phase will see pupils returning for longer periods on site and will 

include lunch arrangements.

Please find below the school bus timetable for next week.  As stated on the information broadcast, where 

pupils have indicated that they are using the school bus to travel next week we have assigned these pupils 

the same start time across the week; regardless of their allocated day.  This means that we’ve been able to 
work closely with Warrington’s Own Buses to provide a specific service for pupils that allows them to 
access school during their allocated slot next week. I’d like to record my thanks to Warrington’s Own 
Buses for working with us on behalf of our pupils.

I’m sure you’re aware that there are stipulations relating to travelling on public transport at the moment, 

which includes a requirement to wear a face covering.  Please find below  a link to the specific guidance 

issued by the government for your information;

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-safer-travel-guidance-for-passengers

The government have also issued guidance on how to make a face covering at home, should you need to, 

here is a link to that guidance;

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/how-to-wear-and-make-a-cloth-face-covering/how-to-

wear-and-make-a-cloth-face-covering

Of course, Warrington’s Own Buses will be expecting pupils to adhere to this guidance and their own safety 
procedures whilst accessing the bus service and we’d appreciate you discussing the issues covered within 
the guidance with your child.

Once again thank you for your on going support and we look forward to welcoming Year 10 pupils back to 

school from Monday.

Yours sincerely,

Mr J Carlin

Principal.
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